
This week we have successfully held our first Blue Kite pupil
parliament meeting, marking an important step in nurturing
our pupils' understanding of democratic processes. Looking
ahead, we are hoping a future meeting to be held at the
council offices in Swindon, with the possibility of an educational
trip to the House of Parliament. These experiences will
undoubtedly broaden our pupils' horizons and deepen their
appreciation for civic engagement.

Additionally, our inaugural parent forum meeting proved to be
a productive platform for discussion. Key topics addressed
included open classroom sessions, fundraising strategies, and
parking arrangements. Your input is invaluable as we work
together to enhance our school community.

These events reflect our ongoing dedication to providing
enriching experiences for our pupils and maintaining open
lines of communication with our parent body. We believe that
by working collaboratively, we can continue to create a vibrant
and supportive learning environment for all.

Have a great weekend,
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Dear families,

Kind regards,
Mr Farmer

Mr Farmer's message

Calendar

ATTENDANCE
Year to date
94.89%

This week
92.05%

Congratulations
Birch - 95.06% this week

2024-2025 Term 3

7/2/2025 - FOLMs Wonka Bar sale
10/2/2025 - Beech class trip to Ufton
Court
11/2/2025 - Acorn Dress up day -
Details to follow
13/2/2025 - Beech Collective worship
(Parents invited)
14/2/2025 - Term 3 ends for all pupil

24/2/2025 - INSET Day
25/2/2025 - Term 4 starts for all
pupils

Church Links
Our weekly Sunday services are in the Parish
Hall at 8.00am and 10.30am.
1st Sunday - Morning Worship
2nd Sunday - Holy Communion
3rd Sunday - Service of the Word more time
for worship and Testimony
4th Sunday - Holy Communion
5th Sunday - Morning Worship

https://www.allsaints-online.org.uk

2024-2025 Term 4

Scan the QR Code
Enter the code 142293 and your email.
Download the app.



This terms value - Perserverance

Again, we have received complaints about parking
problems during drop-off and pick-up times. These have
come from both school families and local residents. We
need everyone's help to keep our children safe. Our school
is on a single-track dead-end lane, which makes it tricky
for vehicles to manoeuvre at the best of times. Adding
parked cars (or cars that are driving down the lane
unnecessarily) to the mix creates a real safety hazard,
especially when our school buses are trying to get in and
out.

Unless there's a very good reason, such as a disability or a
broken leg, we expect everyone to walk down the lane. As
a school we can not enforce this however we can ask
everyone to be respectful and ensure our children are kept
as safe as possible during this busy time.

We understand that it can be tempting to drive closer to
the school, especially if you're running late, but the extra
congestion makes it dangerous for everyone. Please think
of the children's safety first.

It's also important to remember that parking on someone
else's property or driveway is never acceptable. It's
disrespectful and can cause real inconvenience for
residents.

We understand that some parents have busy schedules,
but let's work together to make drop-off and pick-up as
safe and smooth as possible for everyone. Thank you for
your cooperation!

Lydiard Millicent CE Primary School
The Butts, 
Lydiard Millicent,
Swindon, 
SN5 3LR
01793 770571
admin@lydiardmillicentceps.org

“I can do all things through
him who strengthens me.”

Philippians 4.13

Happy Birthday to:

Contact us:

DON’T FORGET TO WEAR
NON-UNIFORM ON THE

FRIDAY OF THE WEEK OF YOUR
BIRTHDAY!

Florence   Acorns
Chatwin    Beech

Lexi   Beech
Natalia   Beech

Sofia-Grace   Hazel
Beatrix   Birch

This weeks Gem
Point winners

Eagle Owl

Driving and Parking in the lane

tel:01793770571
mailto:admin@lydiardmillicentceps.org

